The British pilots enjoyed their flying in the Belgian Balloon Trophy so much, they would like to invite some of the Dutch and Belgian pilots over to England to take part in our own National Championships.
The dates are 11-16 September and the place is Pidley which is a little way north west of Cambridge – it should take just over 2.5 hours to drive from Dover or 2 hours from Felixstowe.

The venue is a golf course (http://www.lakeside-lodge.co.uk/) owned by a balloon pilot and it is normally possible to stay on the site in chalets, the room cost is £36.90 per person per night based on two people sharing and includes an excellent breakfast served at balloon friendly times.  Camping is also possible at little or no cost.  When the weather is not so good, you can practice your golf or visit the nearby towns or the aviation museum at Duxford.
We have not yet issued the entry forms, but to give you an idea of costs, the entry fee is normally between £100 and £150 although you do have to pay for propane, maps and food.  The propane is the best price in the country, currently app £0.40/litre.

Historically, it has been difficult to get electronic maps for the UK, but the licence conditions have recently changed and I see it is possible to buy UK maps directly for CompeGPS at 50cents per sheet (you will need 4 map sheets) and we can also give you the few local PZs in GPX format.  I expect it will be possible to do something similar with Oze Explorer.
There are restrictions on how much propane you can take on the ferry although it is also possible to take propane through the tunnel now.  We can send you the current information and arrange for you to fill up when you arrive.
Our events are run with observers, you will be welcome to bring your own observer although we also have a good number of new observers being trained this year, so we expect to have enough available should you need us to provide you with an observer.

We are limited in how many pilots we can accept for this competition due to the size of the briefing area, so I urge you to make contact early if you are interested in coming.

I am happy to answer any questions you may have, please e-mail me at:

Rupert.stanley@googlemail.com
We look forward to welcoming you in England!

Rupert Stanley

BBAC Competitions Club

